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Dear Parents / Guardians 

NEWSLETTER – May 2022 

BLESSED 98th FOUNDERS’ DAY

On 25th March 2022, we came together as a GMS(P) family to celebrate 98th Founders’ Day. 
This would not be possible without the contribution of many of you and your children.  

LIGHTS, CAMERA, ACTION 

This year, 6 children from 3 PSG families came together with GMS(P) staff and students to put 
up the video for the school’s celebration. Did you spot them then? Well, we believe that there 

are many of you out there who can contribute in the next video for the coming 99th and 
100th celebration and the many-to-come anniversaries. We look forward to students and 

parents joining the fun in future.



 9.8KM VIRTUAL RACE CHALLENGE 

This year with the School, PSG participated in the Virtual 9.8KM Challenge.  We are glad to 

have met some families while walking along the suggested routes.  We were also 

blessed by the generosity of sponsorship, where families were blessed with a tote bag and 

goodies.  





For those of us who has missed it, don’t worry.  There will be more PSG’s activities coming 

soon for the months ahead.  

INAUGURAL OF GARDENING AFTER SMM EASING 

The gardening community is able to kick-off on a beautiful Friday morning.  We are blessed 

to welcome PVs who took time to join us. We had our mini tour around the school’s garden 

and the mummies can’t wait to have their hands-on experience in the garden! And look, 

they have successfully completed their first ‘Farm-to-Table’ activities! Well done, mummies!  





EARTH’S DAY 

Let’s not forget about ‘Earth’s Day’, a 2-day event held on 22 & 23 April. Thank you to the 

PVs who have made learning come alive and extend beyond the classroom for the students. 
This event had been a fruitful experience for every student in GMS(P).  

Day 1: P1 to P3 





Day 2: P4 to P6 





SAVE THE DATES WITH US: 

The PSG Team has lined up a series of events for you for next half of 2022.

- Brush Lettering Workshop for P1 to P3 parents in June 2022

- PSG Baking/Gardening Workshops in September 2022

- PSG Outing in November 2022

Together with the School Leadership and PSG Team, we hope to start face-to-face activities 

progressively, with alignment to SMM guidelines from MOH and MOE.  We truly look forward 

to your participation and volunteering for the up-coming school activities.  We hope that 
these activities will provide opportunities for more bonding sessions with your children in 

school.  



To Act Justly, Love Mercy and Walk Humbly cannot be something we try on our own to 

achieve. It can only happen when we put our hands and hearts together as a big GSM(P) Family.  

To find out more about PSG, do visit us at the GMS(P) website under Our Partners or you can fill 

up this Google form http://forms.gle/SHuM47DA51s6349QA or email us at 

psggmsp@gmail.com . 

We look forward to your support and participation soon. 

Ms. Jaslyn Teo (Chairman) 

On behalf of PSG Committee 
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